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NEWSLETTER  No; 64  -  December 2011 

Dear All
As many of you will know,  work and family commitments along with his recent ill health prevents Christophe from continuing organising future ”Equipe”GTS  events.  
I am sure I speak for everyone in wishing him well for the future and a very big thank you for his work and efforts over the last 10 years. Christophe will continue as a steward of the series and we hope to see him at some future race meetings and hopefully very soon.

After some months of negotiations, Christophe and I are delighted to be able to confirm - ”at last” - “Equipe”GTS  has been acquired by the Aston Martin Owners Club. This move will help enormously to secure a safe foothold and future of the series and will provide us with dates and venues at the leading circuits and offers a dedicated staff who can take care of all administrational duties. The AMOC has asked me to stay on to help with, and continue as President and Eligibility scrutineer for the series, both things I am very happy to do.
Very recently, Aston Martin Club Racing Ltd - has been established by the AMOC and the race committee to take on responsibility of their racing programme. It is no secret that AMOC’s race meetings have struggled in the last few seasons, and AMCR has been established to concentrate solely on the Club’s racing and to help it flourish. AMCR in turn has appointed Duncan Wiltshire to manage the race programme on their behalf.  Duncan will be known to many of you, and I look forward to working closely with him next year.

2012 Dates and Venues

These are still to be confirmed, but I will send all information as soon as I can. 

Provisionally we have races planned at Brands Hatch, Castle Combe, Donington, Oulton Park, Silverstone and Snetterton, plus the AMOC have a sprint meeting at Goodwood which we are invited to attend. 
Prize Giving Evening
This year’s Prize Giving Evening will be held at the “Royal Hotel” Ashby de la Zouch, Leicestershire on 14th January  2012.  This is purposely the same weekend as the Auto-Sport show and with the NEC being only a 30 minute drive away from the hotel, we hope this venue might help to fit in with your plans.
We have a set menu of;   

Starter;    
Chilled Galia Melon with a Soft Berry Compote and Raspberry Sorbet

Main Course;    
Seared Breast of Chicken

or Vegetable Stack  (please confirm this option in advance)

All served with their traditional trimmings, potatoes and a selection of vegetables

Dessert;     

Apple & Cinnamon Crumble Served with creamy custard.
Followed by Tea, Coffee & Mints.
Smart Casual - Gentlemen in Jackets and ties please.

Dinner is served at 7.30pm.    I understand the bar is open all day.
Tickets are available at  £27.50p  per person.
Please make cheques payable to;  “Equipe”GTS.   
Post to;   Jim Lowry.  47 Ash Grove,  Chelmsford,  CM2 9JT.
You will need to mention that you are attending the function as all rooms at the hotel have been pre-booked for “Equipe”GTS  guests.    First come – first served.
I wish you all a Merry  Christmas . . . . . . . more news very soon,

Cheers         Jim
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